
 
 

6th September 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Carers  
 
Under the current National Curriculum,  children are expected to know their times tables by the end 

of Year 4, and in preparation for the Multiplication Check which they undertake Summer term in 

Year 4.  

They are expected to know these up to 12 x 12. The Multiplication Check covers all tables to 12 x 12 

in a mixed order. 

It is vital your child is practising their tables up to 12 x 12 at home regularly as well as what we are 

providing them with in school. 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we will be hosting a parent workshop on Tuesday 

10th October to discuss this, share resources that we use in school that are useful and can be used 

at home as well as giving you the opportunity to ask any questions you may need to ask.  

Best Wishes 

Miss Patterson, Miss Nazir, Miss Ishtiaq  

 I will be attending the Parent Workshop on Tuesday 10th October 2023   

 

http://www.theschoolrun.com/primary-national-curriculum-2014
http://www.theschoolrun.com/year-4

